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Fiscal Impact: 

There is no fiscal impact anticipated as a result of this legislation, as this legislation would 
simply allow the current practice of holding virtual or hybrid meetings to continue after the 
existing emergency orders are no longer in effect.  

Purpose: 

The purpose of this legislation is to provide the County’s boards and commissions the option of 
conducting their meetings in person, by telephone, by video conferencing, or by other electronic 
methods. 

Other Comments: 

None. 


